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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Samuel J. Collins, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Mail Stop 0-5 E7 
One White Flint North 
11555 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852 

Perry Nuclear Power Plant 
Docket No. 50-440 
Order Approving the Transfer of the Perry Nuclear Power Plant, Unit 1, from the Duquesne 
Light Company to the Cleveland Electric Illuminating Company (TAC NO. MA5372) 

Dear Mr. Collins: 

In accordance with the conditions set forth in the Order Approving the Transfer of the Perry 
Nuclear Power Plant (PNPP), Unit 1, from the Duquesne Light Company to the Cleveland 
Electric Illuminating Company (TAC NO. MA5372) dated September 30, 1999, the First 
Energy Nuclear Operating Company on behalf of the Cleveland Electric Illuminating 
Company hereby notifies the NRC that all of the required regulatory approvals for the 
transfer of the PNPP, Unit 1 have been received.  

If you have questions or require additional information, please contact Mr. Gregory A. Dunn, 
Manager - Regulatory Affairs, at (440) 280-6305.  

Very truly yours, 

cc: NRC Document Control Desk 
NRC Project Manager 
NRC Resident Inspector 
NRC Region III


